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It is getting closer and closer to the end of the school year and with that comes the 

last of the work that needs to be completed. In most classes it is beginning to calm down, 

ISM however is not the same case. There is still a lot of work to do. The work is not 

finished until final presentation night on May 29th.  

With there still being work to do in ISM, but not many other classes, it is hard to 

stay motivated. This is normally the part of the year where classes have an end of the 

year project that is easy, so students are not as stressed. ISM is not the same case, so it is 

hard to go to one class and do whatever one wants, then go to ISM and get focused and 

working hard. The only thing to do here is search for any drop of motivation left. If it is 

not found, these last three weeks will be significantly hard.  

While it is the end of the year, as it has been said, there is still more work to do. 

Week thirty-two however, has made a lot of progress on the work, even with a lack of 

motivation. The final product has been slowly coming along, but progress picked up a lot 

during this past week. Sunday included three hours worth of research and editing for the 

presentation. This is the most time that has been spent on the presentation at once. This 

progress is the motivation to try and finish out the year strong. 


